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UEFA EURO 2016: A “Midis de l’Euro” week in 

the Parisian schools restaurants 

 

On the occasion of UEFA EURO 2016, Parisian schools restaurants are 

mobilising by offering the children the “Midis de l’Euro” (Euro championship’s 

lunches) from June 13th to June 19th. The objective is to have the 

schoolchildren discover Europe’s gastronomy!  

 

Within the framework of UEFA EURO 2016, the City of Paris launches the “Midis de l’Euro” 

operation from June 13
th
 to June 19

th
: 14 arrondissements volunteered to offer Parisian 

schoolchildren menus in the colours of the competing countries. 

 

Jean-François Martins and Alexandra Cordebard, Deputy Mayors of Paris and Hermano 

Sanches-Ruivo, Deputy Counsellor of Europe will have lunch on Thursday June 16
th
 in the 

Baudelaire secondary school (12
th
 arrondissement) in presence of Catherine Baratti-Elbaz, Mayor 

of the 12
th
 arrondissement. Spain will be paid a tribute with a typical Iberian meal! 

 

“It is a real pleasure to see schools living the Euro championship in their own way and therefore 

giving children the opportunity to discover meals from all over Europe!” rejoices Alexandra 

Cordebard, Deputy Mayor of Paris for school matters. 
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